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19 February 2021

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

On behalf of the St Joseph’s School Board of Trustees, | would like to welcome you back to
a new school year.

With the resignation of a board member at the end of 2020, we now find we have a casual
vacancy for a parent representative on the board. At our recent board meeting, it was
proposed that we fill this position through a selection process. If you object to this decision,
you have 28 days from the date of this letter to write to the board chair bot@stjosephs.co.nz

At the same time, we wish to invite someone to fill this position on our board. We will be
considering skills we already have on the board and some that we might lack. If you are
interested or can suggest a candidate, please contact the principal, Mrs Hall,

principal@stjosephs.co.nz

Yours sincerely

Sandra Hawke
Board Acting Chair

Excellent education befitting our Catholic character




